
If you attend area events we’d like to know! 
Also, if you take anonymity-protected photos at 

events, we’d love to post them on the 
GV Display Gallery 

Please send the information and photos to 
outreachcoord@aagrapevine.org 

Customer Service 

Did You Know? 

In 1963, the Grapevine Conference Committee recommended: “All G.S.O. pamphlets be 
scrutinized for mention, wherever possible, of the Grapevine as a recovery tool of A.A. 

World Services.” 

Grapevine On The Road 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all staff and board travel have been suspended until 
further notice. 

Please let us know at outreachcoord@aagrapevine.org if your Area 
is planning any online virtual events. 

Area Chair/GVR Corner 


